

## Indian Creek News

June 1989

## NEW NEIGHBOR

We have more new neighbors building on Lot 21 on the south end of Candle Ridge Road - Bruce Biddle and Dixie Williamson. Bruce works for Steve Grant Construction and is building the house himself with help from his dad and brothers. Dixie is a computer analyst for State Farm who transferred from the Michigan regional office. Dixie's son, Sean, is graduating from B.H.S. and plans to attend Southern Illinois University next fall to become an architect. They hope to move in their house in September.

## WATER & HOMEOWNERS BOARD MEETING

Larry Meyer has scheduled a Board meeting for Tuesday, June 6th at 7:30 P.M. in the small meeting room at the Towanda Community Building. Anyone who is interested is welcome. Topics for discussion will be:

- (1) Common area development/possible foot bridge east and south of the water tower
- (2) School Apportionment concerns

Minutes of the last meeting will be sent with the water bill.

## NEIGHBORHOOD BABY-SITTERS

The following teenagers have indicated that they are available for babysitting for nights, weekends, and possibly days this summer:

Jason Albritton	Age 14	728-2403
Jennie DeMay	Age 16	728-2983
Addie Eide	Age 13	728-2776
Angie Ifft	Age 12	728-2649
Bryan Kellenberger	Age 13	728-2494
Niki Nance	Age 13	728-2763
Kathy Parsons	Age 15	728-2768
Christi Reeves	Age 15	728-2947
Krissy Stroud	Age 17	728-2454